
Dear Guest, 
 
The Teton Club staff has been hard at work preparing for your arrival. As we navigate our new post 
quarantine reality, there are several precautions we have taken to make your upcoming vacation a 
safe and relaxing experience. 
 
•             To help us protect our guests and employees, face masks will be required in the lobby and 
other indoor public spaces. This coincides with the June 29th resolution passed by the town of 
Jackson, and county public health orders which mandate masks in all public places. Masks are not 
required during reserved times in our fitness center or hot tubs.  

                      Teton Club staff will wear masks and appropriate PPE while in contact with others. 
•             All guests and employees are encouraged to practice social distancing and avoid 
congregating in large groups.  
•             We ask that arriving guests send one person into the lobby for check-in. Our staff may direct 
you to wait outside if the front desk is busy helping other guests.  
•             The bell staff will deliver your luggage and valet park your vehicle in our underground 
garage. Self-parking is available in the Cody lot. 
•             Public spaces will be disinfected throughout the day with extra attention paid to high 
contact areas including handles, knobs, elevators, bathrooms, the lobby and member’s lounge. 
•             Reservations will be required for use of the fitness center and hot tubs. (details below) 
•             Housekeeping will continue to provide our regular daily service. If you would prefer 
lighter service during your stay, please let us know and we will adjust our schedule accordingly.  
•             Common area furniture has been arranged to provide adequate spacing. 
•             The complimentary apples and coffee service have been temporarily removed. 
•             Hand Sanitizer will be available throughout the building. 
 
The Teton Club bar will be open daily from 3-11PM. Enjoy a fresh squeezed cocktail on the back 
patio or have it delivered to your residence. Happy hour specials every Monday and Friday from 5-
7PM. The Monday Night Cookout has been suspended until further notice. The grill is available for 
your use. Please reserve a time with the concierge. 
 
Jackson Hole Mountain Resort is requiring the use of masks inside all retail facilities and during 
activities where social distancing cannot be maintained. The Aerial Tram will be closed for the 
summer season.  
 
1.            Registration for the fitness center & hot tubs will be mandatory until further notice. 
Reservations will be taken by the Concierge.  
2.            Please identify the equipment you will be using when you register: Treadmill, bike, elliptical, 
etc. If the equipment you want to use is already reserved by another guest, we will ask you to make 
a reservation for an alternate session. 
3.            We will allow a maximum of 3 people per session use of the fitness center.  
4.            Each workout session will last 90 minutes. Sessions begin every 2 hours between 8AM-8PM. 
5.            Our team will use the 30 minutes between each session to sanitize and wipe down 
equipment and other high touch surfaces. We do ask that all users please take extra precaution to 
protect themselves and others by using disinfectant wipes hanging on the wall.  
6.            Hot tubs sessions will last 45 minutes. Sessions begin every hour between 8am-9pm 
7.            The steam rooms are not available at this time.  
8.            Sena Spa is closed until further notice. 
 



Our concierge team is here to help you make the most of your upcoming vacation. If you have any 
questions, concerns, or would just like to chat please give us a call at 307.734.9777 or email 
concierge@tetonclub.com  
 
The entire staff looks forward to welcoming you home this summer. 
 
 
Tim Greenlee 
Director of Member Services 
Teton Club 
(307) 734 9777 x 505 
tgreenlee@tetonclub.com 
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